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Senator Mario R. Mattera (2nd Senate District) was honored to attend a special ceremony at

the Huntington Moose Lodge where he joined family members, scout leaders, and scouts to

congratulate Boy Scout Troop 106’s newest Eagle Scouts, Chase M. Meere and Jack T. Grauer,

on their significant achievements.

During the event, Senator Mattera proudly presented Chase and Jack with proclamations

recognizing their hard work and dedication. The ceremony was a vibrant celebration of the

young men’s commitment to reaching their long-standing goals.
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“As a State Senator, it is my privilege to join our community in recognizing the outstanding

achievements of our young residents. Chase and Jack have shown remarkable dedication,

and everyone involved in their journey has every reason to be proud. Congratulations to

both on reaching this monumental milestone,” said Senator Mattera.


